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Subject: Support for 3GPP-CT6 vice chairman candidate  
 

Dear CT6 members, 
 
Gemalto has always considered 3GPP-CT6 as essential for the evolution of the mobile 
networks features and security. We would like to continue to demonstrate our full 
commitment by proposing Mr. Denis L'Hériteau as candidate for the position of Vice 
Chairman. 
 
Denis is an accomplished expert in the technologies associated with UICCs, USIM and 
networks. He has contributed for years in different standardization bodies. He gained a 
deep insight of the subjects treated by the CT6 group, the specifications contents and 
structure as well as the working procedures. 
 
Gemalto is committed to provide Denis with all the necessary support to fulfil his duties as 
Vice Chairman of 3GPP-CT6. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
Bruno Basquin 
Gemalto 
Director of the Standardization and Technology Department 
 


